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CORRESPONDENCE^^M 
6/1 6/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 04536-2025 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Monday, June 16, 2025 2:35 PM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: Solar power plan 

Please, add to docket 20250000. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fi.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Monday, June 16, 2025 2:31 PM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Solar power plan 

John, 
Please forward to clerk’s office. 20250000 

CGriffin-Greaux 

From: ¡cnagyl@gmail.com <¡cnagyl@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, June 13, 2025 7:19 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Solar power plan 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

I would like to express concern with PSC focus on solar power and the lack of focus on gas power 
generation. Part time solar power (about 5 hours per day) is 5-6 times more costly than reliable gas 
power. Pushing such high costs on the rate payers is the wrong policy and is a waste of residents 
money. Affordable power is the supposed goal of PSC, solar power is not affordable. It's robbing 
citizens of their money. I urge you to switch focus to reliable and continuous power generation 
utilizing fuels such as natural gas. Florida rate payers should not see 40-50 % rate increases every 
1-2 years. 

Regards, 
Janos Nagy 
Sebring, FL 
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